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The decision regarding AYSO 205 and our response to COVID-19

Welcome 2021. We hope it is better than 2020. AYSO soccer is on the horizon and we do

not want to cancel our Spring 2021 season. Unfortunately the virus is still not contained

and a mutation has been located in the United States that spreads faster than the 

original strain.

The vaccines are being administered, but how available and widespread they are is

unknown at this time.  Our Spring registration has been advertised beginning March 1. 

We want to open up our Soccer program March 1.

How can we do this and still be safe?

We have attached a proposed Spring program. The big key is to have no registration

fees collected and have everyone registering placed on the "Waiting List" function 

in our website.

All 3 options will be advertised and decided on by the Board near the end of March or

the beginning of April.

The 3 options are:
Divisional Team Program 6 week program

AYSO Quick Start Program 6 week program

Cancelling Spring 2021

REGISTRATION FEE FOR ALL OPTIONS $85.00

ALL REGISTERED PLAYERS PLACED ON WAITING LIST/NO FEE IS COLLECTED

OUR DECISION WILL BE BASED ON CDC AND AYSO GUIDELINES

John Reeber Commissioner 1-Mar-21


